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Quality of Life for Seniors 

 This month, I was invited to First National 

Bank to accept a generous check for $2,500 to 

support the highly anticipated MySeniorCenter 

platform. I have dreamed of bringing this      

platform to our center for two years. We are    

eagerly preparing to use the platform to its full 

abilities, allowing us to reduce paper usage, 

streamline processes, and efficiently track        

attendance and essential statistics for all our  

services and activities. I will share more details upon our launch, at the 

beginning of October. 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to First National Bank for         

supporting our mission and vision. Meeting the FNB Board of            

Directors was a treat—what an intelligent bunch they are! They       

traveled from areas all around Alaska to support nonprofits in our 

community. It was indeed a pleasure to get to know them and be able 

to answer questions about all the things we are accomplishing at NSC. 

I was told that longtime Branch Manager Julie Wheeler is set to retire. 

She will be greatly missed, and her absence will be noticed for some 

time, by many. We 

wish you the best in  

retirement, Julie! We 

expect to see you for 

lunch more often now 

that you will have so 

much time on your 

hands! 



The Great Alaska Moose 
Hunt  

was a huge success. We pulled in 
$176.00 at this event! 

With Money not being our first 
priority, our members said it was 
the most fun they have had in a 

while.  That is what matters most 
to us. Even though Kelsey and 

John were sweating their tails off 
and couldn't move by the end of 

the day, they too had a blast. This 
may be an annual hunt. See you 

next year. 



Our annual fall fundraiser 

is quickly approaching! Do 

not forget to get your     

tickets before they are sold 

out! Biggest event of the 

year! 



 

A walk to remember!  

 It's heartwarming to hear about Kelsey's 

efforts in organizing a team for the Walk 

to End Alzheimer’s. She did an amazing 

job, raising over $1600 and winning 3rd 

place in the fundraiser. With 14 team 

members, next year holds even more 

promise. Let's hope for a future where 

Alzheimer’s has a cure and a new color  

of flower blooms in its honor. 

Jonathan, Toni and Natalie all having too 

much fun working the Snack Shack at the 

Shayna Pritchard Volleyball Tournament 

this weekend. We love to  support this    

annual tournament. Thanks guys for 

sharing your Saturday with us.   

NMHS Shayna Pritchard Volleyball Tournament 



-Design your own mask 

to wear to the fall    

fundraiser and 

stand out in style! 

 

Free Sewing Class 
Tues Oct 8  
12:30-3:00 

Sewing group teachers will lead 
guests through the creation of a 
table runner. There will be  
fabric, sewing machines and  
supplies available or bring your 
own. 
All sewists, from beginners to 
pros are invited.  



 

NSC Board                

Meetings 2024  

@1:00PM 

October 23rd 
 

 

Service Area 

Board Meetings 

@4:00PM 

October 23rd 
 

 

 

 

 

 Looking for candy          

donations for our   

Trick or Treat Alley. 

Who is going to win the 

Halloween costume   

contest? Don’t forget to 

dress up and join us for 

spaghetti and meatballs 

on Halloween! 





Good bye to a few of our snow  birds. They 

are flying South for the winter, lucky ducks. 

We will miss you guys, see you in the spring! 

Seeking donations for Fall 

Fundraiser if you or any      

business you know of would 

like to donate cash, gift      

certificates or items for silent 

auctions please contact the 

center! We appreciate your 

help.  





 October Birthdays 

Sue Schiestl 10/1 

Denise Poziembo 10/3 

Daniel Orehek 10/3 

Sue Wesley 10/3 

Kathy Gillmoreth 10/5 

Wayne Pattison 10/9 

Janice Tapp 10/11 

Rosemary Pilatti 10/11 

Lou Smith 10/11 

Fred Sanders 10/14 

Geri Brigham 10/17 

Jean Taylor 10/21 

Sheila Chandler  10/27 

Dolores Wic 10/27 

Jeanne Doolittle 10/28 

Lisa Greenleaf 10/28 

Deb Denton 10/28 

John Walker 10/30 





Activity Highlights 
• Silver & Fit: Mondays AND Thursdays @ 10:00-11:00 am  

• Cribbage (NEW!!) Mondays @ 1:00 pm 

• Sewing Class:  Tuesdays @ 12:30-3:00 pm 

• Yoga (via zoom):  Wednesdays @ 9:30-10:30 am  

• Blood Pressure checks: Wednesdays by Nikiski Fire Dept., when available 

• Crafts & Coloring Club: Wednesdays @ 12:30-3:00 pm 

• Pinochle: Thursdays @ 12:30-4:00 pm (Looking for experienced players!) 

• Bible Study: Thursdays @ 1:00-2:00 pm 

• Oct 3rd & 9th Mask making activity 

• Oct 10 Nail Care 

• Oct 12 Fall Fundraiser 

• Oct 23rd NSC Board Meeting 1:00 pm 

• Oct 24th Medicare Enrollment 9:00am - 3:00pm 

• Oct 26th BINGO! 

• Oct 29th Alzheimer’s Presentation 1:00pm 
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